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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Judith O'Leary <olearyj@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 14, 2015 8:12 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtains

We have had a home on the East Shore of Lake Almanor for 28 years.  We spend four months there every 
year.  Lake Almanor is a beautiful lake that deserves more care and consideration than the Thermal Curtains 
plan.  Please don't let this happen!  Please consider asking PG&E to consider other plans.    Thank you,  Denis 
and Judy O'Leary    5201 State Hwy. 147 
Judy O'Leary 
P.O. Box 370663 
Montara, Ca. 94037 
650-563-9910 
 


